
 

  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Well done to the pupils of 6th class, Mr Whitely and Mr Maguire, for their work and energy 
in organising the recent Novelty Day, which raised €6,147. 

 
This year the 6th class have selected the following charities as the recipients of these funds 

– ‘The Gavin Glynn Foundation’, ‘Irish Cancer Society’, and ‘Make-a-Wish Ireland’. 
 

Míle buíochas to pupils, staff, parents and the general community for your generous 
contributions to the various raffles, donations, and your ongoing support of this very 

worthwhile initiative. 
 

Le buíochas mór, 
 

Frances Mullin 
 
 


